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Local EU Statement on Palestinian prisoners in administrative detention 
 
The EU missions in Jerusalem and Ramallah express their longstanding concern about the 
extensive use by Israel of administrative detention without formal charge.  
 
Beyond the well-known cases of Etraf Rimawi of the Palestinian Bisan Center for Research 
and Development, and Mohammed Abu Sakha, a trainer at the Palestinian Circus School, 
there are over 500 Palestinians, amongst them at least 4 minors, who are currently being held 
in administrative detention. 
 
The EU missions are especially concerned about the deteriorating health condition of the 
Palestinian journalist Mohammed Al-Qiq, held in administrative detention in Israel for more 
than two months now, and on hunger strike since 25 November 2015. 
 
The EU calls for the full respect of international human rights obligations towards all 
prisoners. Detainees have the right to be informed about the charges underlying any detention, 
must be granted access to legal assistance, and be subject to a fair trial.” 
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